
 

September 2025 Newsletter 
Hello South Jordan Elementary Families, 

What an incredible two weeks we have had!  I have loved meeting the 
students and families at South Jordan Elementary.  The teachers and 
students are doing an amazing job of learning and practicing routines and 
procedures, building community, and making new friends.  Nothing makes 
me happier than seeing our students come in happy and ready to learn.  One 
of my goals is that all students feel safe at school every day- safe to learn, 
make mistakes, be themselves, ask for help, and be a friend to others. 

 
Safety Reminders 

Safety is always a huge priority at South Jordan Elementary.  Our school 
is most safe when school employees, parents, and community members work 
together.  Please remember the following as we strive to ensure the safety of 
our students: 

1.​ All adults must sign in, show ID, and wear a visible 
visitor/volunteer sticker while inside the school or on school 
property during school hours. 

2.​ All classroom volunteers must be fingerprinted (one time only) 
and review the Code of Conduct (annually) before working with 
students or going on a field trip. 

3.​ Adults should not be on the playground, blacktop, or anywhere 
else on property while school is in session.  If a teacher asks if you 
checked in at the office please support their efforts by following 
safety guidelines. 



4.​ Pick up and drop off procedures ensure safety before and after 
school.  Please refer to the diagram for routines and expectations. 

 

 
 

School Community Council 
We have 3 open parent positions on our SCC.  Please complete the 

linked form if you are interested in being a candidate.  Candidate forms are 
due to the main office or to Principal Beth Pollock (via email) by 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, Sept. 19, 2025.  If needed, the election will take place with voting in the 
main office from Sept. 22-26, 2025.  The office is open from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m. daily.  Voting will conclude at 4:00 p.m. on Friday, Sept. 26, 2025.  If you 
would like more information about what the School Community Council does 
and how you can become involved, please refer to the attached websites and 
documents: 

●​ SCC Rules of Order and Procedure 
●​  SCC Candidate Form

●​  Elections of School Community Council Members: A Checklist

●​ School LAND Trust 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uJ7VQVN-wCcl02kZTThlgaj-oxM35J0aO1teNIAa78w/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QNZkSRu2yhoIyGFXNvsf3uR2pXgIIdW9AcSDUgM_HAo/edit?usp=sharing
https://southjordanelementary.jordandistrict.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/36/24-25-SJE-Rules-of-Order.docx.pdf
https://www.schools.utah.gov/schoollandtrust/


●​ SCC-School Community Council – South Jordan Elementary 
 

Upcoming Calendar Items and Events 
●​ Friday, September 5: PTA Birthday Table for August Birthdays 
●​ September 8-18: PTA “No Fuss” Fundraiser 
●​ Tuesday, September 9: First day of choir 
●​ Wednesday, September 24: 1st Grade field trip to Museum of Curiosity 
●​ Friday, September 26- NO SCHOOL, Teacher Professional Development 

Day.  Note- there is NO early out day this week, M-Th are all full days. 
●​ Monday, September 29-Thursday, Oct. 2: Book Fair 
●​ Wednesday and Thursday, October 1-2: Parent Teacher Conferences 
●​ Thursday, October 2: Early Out day, No school Friday, October 3  

 
Have a wonderful September! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://southjordanelementary.jordandistrict.org/scc/

